
 

  

Torphichen Primary School Scholastic Book Fair 

The Scholastics Book fair will run from Tuesday 10th October to Thursday 12th October. Classes will visit the Fair and 

browse the range of books and will have an opportunity to complete a request slip. Parents may return the request slip 

with the money and the book will be sent home. In addition, parents and families may purchase books on Tuesday 10th 

October from 3.30pm to 4.00pm and during the Parent’s Evening on Thursday 12th October. Scholastics give our school a 

percentage of up to one free book for every book that is purchased and this allows us to build up a wider range of reading 

material for use with our pupils. Thank you in advance for supporting this event.            


